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Memorials Welcome 

 

August 29, 2012 

Dear Volunteers, Contributors and BWP Season Ticket Holders: 
 

Next week, Bottineau Winter Park will be swarming with 
hundreds of volunteers, donating their time, talents and 
resources, building Annie’s House, an adaptive ski center at 
Bottineau Winter Park. The dream of Ann Nicole Nelson, who perished 

in the 9/11 attacks at the World Trade Center, is about to become a reality 
while providing hope for disabled children, young adults and wounded 
warriors across the region. 
 

We thank you very much for volunteering and/or contributing to this 

exciting project and/or being a season ticket holder. On behalf of Bottineau 
Winter Park and our partners at Bottineau Area Community Foundation and 
New York Says Thank You Foundation, we would be honored if you and your 
family could attend these activities for Annie’s House at Bottineau Winter 
Park, North Dakota’s first adaptive ski facility to teach disabled children, 
young adults, and wounded warriors how to ski.  
 

The agenda for the week is on the reverse side of this letter. Again, we 
encourage you and your family to attend all these activities and 
join us for the meals which will be served at Bottineau Winter 
Park.   
 
The facility is named after Ann Nicole Nelson, a resident of Stanley, North 
Dakota who perished in the 9/11 attacks at the World Trade Center.  
Completion of the project is expected by November 2012.  We would be 
honored if you would attend the upcoming events.  Also, any questions or 
concerns you might have can be addressed to any of the BWP Board of 
Directors or the Bottineau County Economic Development Corporation. 
 

The Welcome Dinner is on Thursday, September 6, at 6:00 PM at 
Bottineau Winter Park.  Please plan to attend and help us 
welcome the New York Says Thank You Foundation & all the 
volunteers coming from near & far.  
 
Thanks again and we hope to see you all next week. 
 
 
 
Wally Brandjord, President         Diane Olson, Director 
BWP Board of Directors               Bottineau Area EDC 
    


